
From: Soura, Christian
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> 

Date: 12/10/2013 3:36:01 PM
Subject: Background Checks for Volunteers

I don't have Sen. Martin's email address, but I saw that the background check bill was pre-filed today as S. 
817. Do you mind passing along my thanks for taking care of that? Thanks.

CLS

Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff

(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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